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October 18, 2013 
 
 
Hon. Kathleen Wynne, Premier of Ontario 
Legislative Bldg, Room 281, Queen’s Park 
111 Wellesley Street West 
Toronto, ON   M7A 1A1 
 
Delivered via e-mail 
 
Dear Premier Wynne: 

 
Re:  Canada and European Union Comprehensive Economic & Trade Agreement (CETA) 

 
The Canadian Environmental Law Association (“CELA”) writes to express our utmost concerns about the 
agreement in principle on the Canada and European Union Comprehensive Economic & Trade 
Agreement (“CETA”) to which Ontario will be required to give its assent.  
 
We understand that the Agreement operates with a negative option, i.e. those items that are expressly 
“reserved” are not included in the scope of the Agreement. In other words, everything else that is not 
mentioned is included. 
 
In a letter to former Premier McGuinty dated January 11, 2012, we expressed serious concerns that 
Ontario’s reservations were inadequate to provide sufficient protection for drinking water, sewage and 
waste water treatment, waste management and public transportation from drastically liberalizing 
provisions, secured by investor dispute settlement mechanisms. We are very concerned that CETA could 
lead to the potential privatization of essential public services and compromise Canadian governments’ 
willingness to impose environmental, health and safety costs on providing those services to the public. 
We have also written a letter to Minister Bradley and Minister Chiarelli on June 8, 2013 with respect to 
this matter and copies of both letters are attached.  
 
We ask that in the event essential public services are not excluded from the application of the CETA, you 
deny Ontario’s consent to the Agreement.  
 
We thank you for your attention and would be pleased to meet with you and your staff to discuss this 
matter further. 
 
Yours very truly, 
CANADIAN ENVIRONMENTAL LAW ASSOCIATION 

 
 
 
 

Theresa McClenaghan 
Executive Director & Counsel 
 




















